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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 7, 2009

TO: Honorable Leticia Van de Putte, Chair, Senate Committee on Veteran Affairs & Military 
Installations 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2728 by Howard, Charlie (Relating to the transfer of certain state property from the 
Department of Aging and Disability Services to the Veterans' Land Board.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would transfer approximately 20 acres of property from the Department of Aging 
and Disability Services to the Veterans' Land Board.  

According to the General Land Office, the value of the property to be transferred is approximately 
$90,000.  Transfer of the property should not result in a significant fiscal impact to either agency. 

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 305 General Land Office and Veterans' Land Board, 539 Aging and Disability Services, 
Department of

LBB Staff: JOB, KK, TL
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